
THE NEW 
MCKINLEY ACADEMY: 
MPSD’S K-12 VIRTUAL  
CHARTER SCHOOL
For students in grades K-12 who want a full distance learning experience, the 
Manitowoc Public School District is providing an online school option through the 
new McKinley Academy, beginning in fall of 2021. 
•	 This new learning option is open to all students. 
•	 All instruction is facilitated by MPSD licensed teachers and aligned to state 

standards.
•	 McKinley Academy will follow the district’s school calendar with the 

exception of a trimester, instead of quarterly, grading term schedule. 
•	 Students may participate in co-curricular activities at other MPSD schools.

GRADE K - 8 students will receive live virtual instruction in math, 
science, social studies, reading, writing, art, music and physical education.

GRADE 7 - 8 students will be offered the additional opportunity to 
participate in world language, health and other electives via live or 
recorded virtual instruction.  

GRADE 9 - 12 students will have the choice between full in-person 
instruction, full distance learning instruction or a blend of in-person 
instruction 3 days per week and full distance learning 2 days per week. 
Distance learning will be offered via a live or recorded format. 

ENROLL IN MCKINLEY ACADEMY TODAY! 
• Current MPSD families need to complete the Intra-District Virtual School Transfer 
Request process. Families are encouraged to submit their requests by June 30, 2021.
Please visit the MPSD website K-12 Virtual School tab at manitowocpublicschools.org or 

call (920) 686-4777 for more information. 
• Families who are new to the MPSD need to complete an enrollment process. Please 

call (920) 686-4777 for more information.

MPSD PROVIDES TECHNOLOGY  
All McKinley Academy students will be provided a Chromebook and, if 

internet service is needed, will receive a hotspot.
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